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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Next week sees the Lower School and Early Years Christmas performances 
which will be amazing as always. The Lower School plays start at 2.00pm on 
Tuesday and Wednesday and Early Years do their Nativity at 2.00pm on Friday 
14th. Please come along and support the children if you have chance. Tickets are 
still available from the school office. 
 
Friday 14th December is also National Christmas Jumper Day. So pupils may 
come to school in their jumper with a £1.00 donation to the Save the Children 
Charity. Please note that the only change to normal uniform is that Christmas 
jumpers can be worn instead of shirts and ties – pupils should wear their usual 
trousers/skirt and shoes. Jeans etc should not be worn.  
 
Early Years children can wear their Christmas jumpers on Wednesday 12th as 
they have their play on Friday and will need to come to school in uniform on 
that day. After the EYFS production they will also be hosting their Christmas 
Fayre in the EYFS Unit. This is open to all parents and families so please come 
along for some Christmassy fun! Please see Mrs Marshall or the EYFS staff if you 
have any questions about this.  
 
If your child has a special talent that they can show off to the school, our annual 
Talent Show – Netherbrook’s Got Talent is on Thursday 20th December. This is 
just for fun – no prizes are given so please encourage them to show us what 
they can do! 
 
Children will be having their Christmas dinners on Tuesday 18th December. 
These meals are very popular and need to be booked in advance even for those 
pupils entitled to free schools meals. Otherwise sandwiches should be brought 
in from home. Please see the school office if you have any other questions. 
 
Carols by Torchlight should hopefully be going ahead on the 19th December, 
however, I am still waiting for confirmation from the brass band that they can 
play. I will confirm the details for this event next week.  
 
Well done to the school football team who beat Thorns Primary School 9-1 this 
week. They current sit top of the league and have progressed to the next round 
of the u11 Campbell Cup. Great stuff!   
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11.12.18 Lower Sch Production 2.00pm 

12.12.18  Lower Sch Production 2.00pm 

14.12.18  Christmas Jumper Day 

14.12.18  EYFS Nativity 2.00pm 

14.12.18  EYFS Christmas Fayre 

18.12.18 Christmas Dinner 

18.12.18 Christmas Party 

19.12.18 EYFS Christmas Craft Inspire 

19.12.18  Carols by Torchlight 5pm 

21.12.18 - Break up 12.30pm 

07.01.19  INSET - School closed to 

pupils 

08.01.19 School re-opens to pupils. 
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Alfie S, Harvey S, Ellie B, Thomas B, Baileigh W, Charlotte P, 

Isabelle W, Oakley L. 

Friday 7th December  

School Closes 
Friday 21st December 12.30pm 

If your child is entitled to free school 
meals and would like a packed lunch. 

Please contact the school office. 

Well Done ! 
Another fantastic win at 

home! 
9-1 against Thorns Primary 

School 
 

 

 
12.12.18 

Nursery and Reception ONLY 
Mufti day. 

Bring a bottle for the bottle 
tombola for the Christmas Fayre 
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